From: Gamages Tenants

Sent: 30 January 2023 07:44
To: Planning Planning
Subject: 2022/4933/P

Dear Planning,

We'd like to oppose the extension to the license agreement being sought
due to this affecting the peace and quiet to the residents of Gamages
estate, housing over 1,000 residents.

We (Gamages) have a gentleman's agreement with 2 public houses
below our estate that there is no noise from patrons after 9pm. This
works well and we would like these times to remain with all buildings,
properties in the vicinity.

Regards,
Gamages Tenants & Residents Association



